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Ocampo, Nuvia

From: Gomez, Pedro
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2025 2:29 PM
To: Ocampo, Nuvia; Zapien, Gema
Cc: Soto, Ricardo
Subject: FW: 400 West Warner Ave. Conditional Use Permit for indoor Soccer facility

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Nuvia – Please include as comments received for the project.  
 
Best,  
 
Pedro  
 

From: Venessa Vargas <kitwhitman5@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2025 2:24 PM 
To: Gomez, Pedro <PGomez@santa‐ana.org> 
Cc: Amezcua, Valerie <VAmezcua@santa‐ana.org>; Penaloza, David <DPenaloza@santa‐ana.org> 
Subject: 400 West Warner Ave. Conditional Use Permit for indoor Soccer facility 

 
  Attention: This email originated from outside of City of Santa Ana. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 

I live in the residential area and I am concerned that there WON'T be any law enforcement to control the street 
racing, illegal fireworks, trash from the food stands, and random people that will be using our residential streets 
during these times.  
 
In the recent past unregulated food trucks were allowed to do business in the same area and there was an almost 
nightly occurrence of drugs, street racing, DRUNK DRIVERS, trash, human defecation, firework motors, drug 
sales between the cars. And, I believe, they started a couple of commercial fires that were, to my 
knowledge,  never investigated.  
 
I would like to hear back from someone in this matter. 
 
Santa ana Memorial Park resident, 
 
Venessa Vargas  
 
 


